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Seniors Centre renovations complete, ribbon cutting Dec. 17

The renovations to the leased area at the Campbell River Common for the new Campbell River
Seniors Centre are now complete, and a grand opening ribbon cutting event is set for Dec. 17.

“This is an example of excellent collaboration in our community,” says Elle Brovold, property
manager for the City. “Through this joint effort between the City, the Campbell River Common,
and the Campbell River Seniors’ Centre Society, the lease was arranged, and renovations were
successfully completed in a short timeframe and came in under budget.”

In October, the City, Campbell River Common and the Campbell River Seniors’ Centre Society
finalized a four-year agreement for the City to lease space at the Campbell River Common to
establish a dedicated space for a seniors centre.

At approximately 7,200 square feet, the space provides room for the Seniors’ Centre Society
regularly scheduled activities and special events.

Renovations to the space were funded by the Campbell River Seniors’ Centre Society and
included demolition, interior finishings, the installation of a kitchen, upgrades to the electrical
system and a new sign.

“We are all so thrilled with how everything has come together and are excited to show off our
new space to the public,” says Doug Vater, member of the Campbell River Seniors’ Centre
Society building committee.

An official ribbon cutting and opening ceremony will take place on Wednesday, Dec. 17 from 3
to 5 p.m.
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Contact: Elle Brovold, Property Manager 250-286-5709

For details on this and other City of Campbell River services, events and information,
please visit our website at www.campbellriver.ca
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